KIRSTEN GILLIBRAND NEW YORK



August 17, 2020

Ms. Susan E. Rimkunas

Dear Ms. Rimkunas,

Thank you for speaking at my recent press conference and for your advocacy in strengthening the child care community and empowering our working families. The work you are doing to ensure a safe and stable environment for children through A Child's Place is so vital, especially during these challenging times. I applaud the dedication and tireless efforts of you and your staff, and I look forward to continuing to work with you on this important issue.

Sincerely,

Kirsten Gillibrand United States Senator

Kirsten Gillibrand